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Councilwoman Julia Fisher-Perrier PAR[SH COUNCIL

District VII — St. Charles Parish

4726 Wade St.
Luling, LA 70070
iperrier@stcharlesgov.net

Reference: Request for addition of Stop Sign in Ashton Plantation
Intersection of Lac Laurier Dr. and Lac Verret Dr.

Ms. lulia,

I wanted to introduce myself, Fredy Henderson, and [ am the recently appointed homeowner representative and
HOA Class | Director for Ashton Plantation Homeowners Association {APHQOA), and per discussions with the Parish
Water Works department, was told this request needed to be submitted to you for consideration / approval.

We currently have two left turning entrances in the development from Ashton Plantation Blvd, and unfortunately,
one of these entrances does not have a stop sign at the intersection of the entrance road and the main street
within the development. The specific intersection is at the corner of Lac Laurier Dr. and Lac Verret Dr., and due to
increased traffic, we are concerned about resident’s safety and trying to avoid any accidents at this intersection.
We would officially request consideration be made to approve the addition of a new stop sign, along with the
additional warning sign for the two existing stop signs and the new sign “All Stop, or 3 Way Stop” be added, as

well.

Our other entrance, Lac Calahoula Dr. and Lac Calcasieu Dr. already has the 3 stop signs and approprtiate warning
signs installed, thus the request to have the new stop sign added for consistency and more importantly, improved

safety within our community.

| genuinely appreciate your assistance with this request, and should there be any questions, please don’t hesitate
to give me a call at (281) 382-2910 or via email at peopafredy@gmail.com.

Respectfully yours,

Fredy Henderson
APHOA Class | Director

400 Lac Verret Drive
Luling, LA 70070
Telephone number: 985-308-0444
Fax number: 985-308-1191




